


Dear Parliament, 

I would like to respectfully submit my and my family's objection to the building of the largest 
energy-from-wast incinerator at Eastern Creek. The proposed incinerator will produce massive 
amount of pollution which will then inadvertently lead to poor health for people residing within the 
area which will drive medical cost for the government. It will increase vehicle congestion in the 
area and it will affect the property values within the area. 

There are areas that the government can use that is not highly residential. Why does the 
government have to build the incinerator in a highly residential area. It is typical of the 
government to make decisions that have not been well thought of and this is clearly another 
example of how poor their foresight is. 

Wouldn't it cost the government more to have incinerator built in an area where it can affect 
people and property and then have to close it and build another one elsewhere? Wouldn't it also 
impact on the new airport at Badgerys Creek? 

The NSW Government is suppose to serve the people of the whole of NSW and not just certain 
class or area. The NSW Government should start being fair and equitable for all of the people of 
NSW. 

Yours truly, 
 




